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Another year has passed and once again the Hatley Defib Group has carried 
out its work quietly, efficiently and diligently as has been the case since its 
inception. I’m sure the entire Parish Council and perhaps the whole 
community will join me in thanking them all for their efforts over the course 
of the year. I would also like to thank Kim Wilde for stepping in to do some 
important checks required by the manufacturers when I was otherwise 
indisposed.  
 
The group is currently at full strength but I’m sure that should further 
volunteers be required there are many standing in the wings. We all strive to 
keep this potentially life saving piece of equipment in tip top condition in the 
fervent hope that it will never be used in anger. 
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